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Kelly O'Neill <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us>

Tolling the 120-day clock
Mark Wilde <mark@statestreet-homes.com> Tue, Feb 28, 2023 at 9:22 AM
To: "Kelly O'Neill Jr." <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us>, Mercedes Butchas <Mercedes@studio3architecture.com>, Kelli Grover
<kg@firwooddesign.com>
Cc: Emily Meharg <emeharg@ci.sandy.or.us>, Planning <planning@ci.sandy.or.us>, Brandon Gill <brandon@statestreet-
homes.com>, Kosta Fassilis <kosta@statestreet-homes.com>, Emily Moran <emily@statestreet-homes.com>

Kelly,

 

We agree to toll the 120 clock from February 27, 2023 until April 24, 2023.

 

 

Mark Wilde
Managing Partner

Direct: 503.593.1529
Web: statestreet-homes.com
Address: 1233 NW Northrup St #125, Portland, OR 97209

 

NOTICE: This communication including any attachments may contain privileged or confidential information. If you are not
the intended recipient, or believe that you received this communication in error, please advise the sender immediately
and delete or destroy the communication you received without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.
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This e-mail is a public record of the City of Sandy and is subject to the State of Oregon Retention Schedule and may be
subject to public disclosure under the Oregon Public Records Law. This e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review,
use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please send a reply e-mail to let the sender
know of the error and destroy all copies of the original message.
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